
Shine a Light on the Dark Web:
Keeping teens safe on the internet

Tuesday, February 26
12:30 - 2 pm
West Ridge Center
636 Ridge Rd, Highland Park

7 - 8:30 pm
First Presbyterian Church
824 Waukegan Rd, Deerfield

Learn answers to questions such as:
Can my child be breaking the law without knowing it?
What are the consequences for my child as a victim or as an offender?
How easy is it for my teen to get a fake ID on the internet?
Are there easy ways to monitor what my teen is doing?
How can we help prevent cyber-bullying?

Carol Gudbrandsen
Cyber Crimes Analyst with her detection K9, Browser.

Carol Gudbrandsen is with the Lake County State’s Attorney’s Office in the Cyber/White Collar Crimes Division 
and has specialized training in digital evidence forensics of computers, mobile devices and computer networks. 
She has performed thousands of forensic examinations on various types of digital evidence and has been the 
forensic point of contact and resource in criminal cases investigated by the Lake County, Illinois Police 
Departments and the Lake County Major Crimes Task Force. Ms. Gudbrandsen is an integral part of criminal 
investigations including homicides, crimes against children, sexual assault/abuse, and drug investigation.

Spanish translation available upon request. Please call 224-765-2824 or email cspencer@communitytheantidrug.org by 
Thursday, February 21, 2019 to reserve a headset.
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